Trinity College

If you missed the Trinity College Interest Meeting, we shared many exciting updates
about how the Lord is helping us to build and grow Trinity College.

We were most excited to interview Blake and Sheri Stehr, from Covenant Fellowship
Church. Blake and Sheri joined us to talk about the difference Trinity College made for
their daughter Ashleigh, and how the Bridge Year last year prepared her for her
experience this year at a secular university. We hope you’ll watch this video about the
difference Trinity College can make.

e We introduced the Timothy Scholarships. Named for Paul’'s encouragement to
Timothy to “set the believers an example” (1 Tim. 4:12), these are referral
scholarships that will pay for Bridge Year students’ tuition next year.

e \We talked about new academic programs. Our new high school dual
enrollment program is helping Seniors get a jump on their college
education—and accelerating their discipleship. We're also developing a two-year
associates program that will pave the way for transfer credits to other colleges.

e We heard about the difference our new Practical Theology class is making.
Students are getting to read from and discuss some of the very best books that
have shaped Sovereign Grace over the last 40 years. Packer, Sproul, Stott,
Owen, you name it.

e And we want to tell you about how Trinity College is working with Trinitas
Classical Academy to offer online classes for middle school and high school
students next year.

If you would like to learn more, you can watch the entire interest meeting on our
YouTube channel.

Gratefully,
Steve Whitacre


https://youtu.be/0dlNp7DMqjk
https://youtu.be/0dlNp7DMqjk
https://youtu.be/thiHpW7nVnE
https://youtu.be/thiHpW7nVnE

